
      West Point High School  

 Join us for our Open Enrollment Lab! 

 

Counselors will be available to assist parents in our online 

registration process. Computers and Internet access will be 

available to successfully complete this process.  

When and Where: 

Saturday, December 14, 2019  

 9 am - Noon @ 

West Point High School 
 

 

 

For additional questions, please contact our Guidance Office: 623-474-8706. Come into the Guidance Office between 9 am-3 pm (M-F) for registration assistance.  

West Point High School - 11620 W. Encanto Blvd. - Avondale, AZ 85392 


